Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office

Geneva
Ref.: Ne01-8/OHCHR/68/2

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to
the former’s note verbale NeQ1-8/OHCHR/68 dated 13 June 2012 regarding
the composition of the delegation of Turkmenistan at the fifty-third session of
the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
(CEDAW), to be held from 1 to 19 October 2012 at the United Nations Office
at Geneva, has the honour to inform of the additional members of the

delegation of Turkmenistan:

1.  Mrs. Maysa Yazmuhammedova, Chairperson of the Women’s
Union of Turkmenistan.
2. Mr. Seytmammed Akmammedov, Deputy Minister of Labour

and Social Protection of Turkmenistan.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human

Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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